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Section 1535.603  Plans Considered Separately 

The plans for each proposed subway or viaduct will be considered separately in the light of local conditions.  The clearances with respect to railroad tracks will be governed by 92 Ill. Adm. Code 1500  or any amendment or modification thereof that may hereafter be adopted.  The current practice of the Department for subways or viaducts will be regarded as a reasonable practice.  The general design requirements of AREMA will be regarded as reasonable construction standards for structures carrying railroad traffic.  It is recommended that those in charge of the projects consult with the Department prior to the preparation of detail plans or the filing of an application with this Commission. 

(Source:  Amended at 29 Ill. Reg. 20376, effective December 15, 2005)
